
 
 

 
 

 

 

For Spanish translation, please click here. 

Haz clic aquí para leer el mensaje traducido al español. 

 

Model Year: [2015 2016 2017]  
Make: Nissan 

Model: [Maxima Murano Murano Hybrid] 

Vehicle Identification Number (VIN): [VIN#] 

 

Dear [John Smith], 

  

Nissan records indicate that your vehicle is subject to a safety recall.  Nissan is currently preparing parts 

to remedy your vehicle.  In the meantime, Nissan is asking you to follow the following precautions.  

 

Reason for Recall 

 

In some vehicles affected by this recall, the Anti-lock Brake System (ABS) actuator may leak brake fluid.  

If this occurs, the ABS warning lamp will illuminate and remain continually illuminated on the instrument 

panel.  However, if this condition is ignored, the leak can potentially create an electrical short, and in rare 

instances, may lead to a fire.  

 

What You Should Do 

 

If the ABS warning lamp in your vehicle (shown to 

the right) illuminates continually for more than 

ten (10) seconds after engine start:  

1. Please stop driving your vehicle immediately  

and call Nissan Roadside Assistance at 1-800-

647-7261 (option 1) to arrange towing your 

vehicle to a Nissan dealer at no cost to you 

2. Park your vehicle outdoors, away from other 

vehicles or structures  

 

If your ABS warning lamp is continually illuminated and you require alternative transportation while your 

vehicle is being remedied, your Nissan dealer will make appropriate arrangements at no cost to you. 

 

You may find your nearest dealer using this link: Dealer Locator 

 

If the ABS warning lamp in your vehicle does not remain continually illuminated for more than ten (10) 

seconds after engine start, your vehicle is safe to drive and no immediate action is required. 

 

Next Steps 

 

In the coming weeks, you will also receive an interim recall notification letter.  Nissan is currently 

preparing parts to remedy your vehicle.  When parts become available, Nissan will send you a second 

recall letter asking you to bring your vehicle to a dealer for a remedy at no cost to you.   

 

If you have questions regarding the safety recall, please visit www.nissan-usa.com/recalls-vin#/ or 

contact Nissan Consumer Affairs at 1-800-NISSAN1 (1-800-647-7261). 

 

Important Safety Recall 

Programa de Seguridad Importante 
 Your vehicle is subject to a Safety Recall   

 Immediate action required if ABS warning lamp is continually illuminated: 
1. Stop driving and call Nissan Roadside Assistance 1-800-647-7261 (option 1) 

2. Park only outdoors – away from vehicles and structures  

 If ABS warning lamp is not continually illuminated, it is safe to drive your vehicle 

until you receive Recall Letter  

 

Anti-lock Braking System 
(ABS) warning light 

http://www.nissan-usa.com/recalls-vin#/


Nissan is committed to the safety and security of our customers and their passengers.  We are indeed 

sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Consumer Affairs, Nissan North America 


